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Week of September 4th 2018  

HIGHLIGHTS  

 

Mrs. Reema 

Big Changes  

Monday: No school 

Tuesday: We helped our 2nd grade friends move into 

their permanent classroom. Nevertheless, we had a great 

time hosting our them during the first week of school. We 

started working on our multiplication skills and found that 

multiplying is just an another way of adding.  

Wednesday: ​We set our schedule for our classroom and 

didn't waste a minute for learning. We began to learn what a 

personal narratives is and wrote our very own story, from 

beginning to middle to end.  

Thursday: In science class we had a chance to learn more 

about garter snakes. We learned that garter snakes shed their 

skin in order to allow their skin to grow and become 

stronger. They also hibernate in the winter to survive.  

Friday:  ​We continued to strengthen our writing skills with 

proofreading and editing our personal narrative. 

 

WHAT’S NEXT..…. next week in math, we'll continue to 

learn new strategies for multiplication. We will also being 

reading our first novel.   


